
   
 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE - REPLACEMENT OF CULVERT 
FIFTH LINE, HALTON HILLS WARD 2 

 
The Town of Halton Hills Transportation and Public Works Department is advising of the 
temporary road closure of Fifth Line between 5 Side Road and Brigden Gate.  This 
closure is scheduled to take place from July 4, 2017 to October, 2017.  The closure is 
required to allow the replacement of the existing culvert. 
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